
Photographic Exhibition in Chapel Lounge 

 

Introducing the … 

‘Green Pages’ 
 

In recognition of DLM’s five-year 

anniversary, we have created the ‘Green 

Pages.’  Throughout the month of 

October, this two-page insertion will be 

included with your Sunday worship 

bulletin.  For those who obtain the 

bulletin online, there will be a link for 

this special publication.   

Included will be highlights of DLM over 

the past five years as well as 

information about our month-long 

celebration.  We hope you enjoy looking 

back on where DLM began and what it 

has become today.  Thank you! 

DLM Collection Drives 
 

Some of the most needed items for the 

families served by DLM are hygiene 

products.  On each Sunday in October, 

donations of personal care items are 

being collected. Your donated items can 

be placed in the marked bins in the 

Chapel Lounge.  The Love Offerings on 

these Sundays will support this effort. 
 

• October 9 - hygiene products for 

infants and children up to age 11 

(shampoo, conditioner, body wash, 

lotion, toothpaste, toothbrushes, etc.) 

• October 16 - hygiene products for 

teens and adults (body wash/soap, 

lotion, deodorant, toothpaste, 

toothbrushes, etc.) 

• October 23 - underwear for 

children, size 4T to child x-large 

• October 30 - underwear for teens 

and adults, size small to 3x-large 

DLM Food & Resources has been open for five years … five years!  To showcase 

how this ministry has evolved and transformed into what it is today, a special 

photographic exhibition has been created and is on display in the Chapel Lounge 

throughout the month of October.  We invite you to look back to the beginning in 

2017 when two rooms on the lower level were renovated and gave way to DLM 

Food & Resources. 

The exhibition also includes a special tribute to Debra L. 

Manteghi who DLM was created in honor of and was 

named after.  As the director of Project Rise, Debra lived 

out her passion for serving those who were experiencing 

homelessness, especially children.  A long-time member 

of Holy Trinity, Debra envisioned a ministry that 

provided some of the basic necessities to the students and 

families she served … a ministry that offered information 

and connections to other available community resources 

… a ministry that treated people with dignity and 

respect.  DLM was formed from her vision and for the past five years, it has helped 

to provide food, personal care items, clothing and resource information to more 

than 200 families each month. 

Five-Year 

Celebration  
Kicks-Off October 2 
 

DLM is celebrating five years of 

ministry … can you believe it?!!  For 

this milestone, we are devoting the 

entire month of October to this 

celebration.  Join us for a special 

Celebration Kick-Off Luncheon & 

Exhibition Opening on Sunday, 

October 2, following worship.  DLM 

Director Darlene Katz and DLM Operations Manager Stefan Katz will give a 

presentation.  Lunch is available in the Chapel Lounge and seating is in Room 202.  

And while you’re in the Chapel Lounge, be sure to check out the exhibition … a 

photographic display of DLM over the past five years.   

 

Green Pages 



DLM FOOD & RESOURCES ROOM … Holy Trinity, in partnership 

with Project RISE and In One Piece, has transformed room 100 into the 

new DLM Food & Resources Room … in memory of member Debra 

Manteghi.  And, what a transformation it has been!   Both rooms have a 

new fresh coat of paint.  One side serves as the waiting area (pictured 

below) and has been fitted with tables and chairs.  The other side will 

serve as the food pantry, and the space now has new shelving that’s filled 

with food that will be given to families involved with Project RISE.  

Debra Manteghi’s son, Daniel, stands by a 

tribute displayed outside the DLM Food & 

Resources Room. 

DLM Food & Resources began 

in 2017 as a two-room, food 

pantry ministry for families 

served by Project Rise.   


